
 

Our Lady of the Assumption Church 
498 Watervliet Shaker Rd., Latham, NY 12110 
518-785-1605 
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 17, 2021 

 

 

 
Dear Young Men and Women of Our Lady of the Assumption Parish, 

 

 

 Enclosed you’ll find the Senior Recognition and Senior Service Award 

information for graduates of 2021.  We congratulate you on your accomplishments so 

far, and look forward to watching your futures unfold in the years to come.  This 
scholarship committee is pleased to offer this opportunity to you as members of our 

Faith Formation Program. 

 

 Thank you for your time and interest and for all your efforts in ministry to the 

parish.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office at (518) 785-
0234 to speak to Fr. Burke or 518-915-5791 to speak with Mrs. Gavin. 

 

 

 

The Scholarship Committee 


